
Nikau Bake Sale 

 
 

16 August 2022 

 

 

Kia ora Nikau whānau, 

 

Our Bake Sale is this Friday, 19th of August (Week 4).  This is to help fundraise for an 

upcoming Zoo Sleepover 

 

This is a gentle reminder that we are in need of your help! 

 

If you are able to bake something, could you please bring it to the hall when you arrive at 

school on Friday morning.  There will be a teacher there from 8am ready to take your 

delicious goodies. Please be mindful that we are a NUT FREE school and it would also be 

nice to have some gluten free options. 

 

The items will need to be cut and packaged and they will be priced at either $1 or $2. 

 

Thank you so much for all of your support.  Here’s hoping we make a lot of money!! 

 

The Nikau Team 


